
                                                                                  

M.H.S.  ANNOUNCEMENTS              Monday September 15, 2025 
 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the Republic for 
which it stands, one Nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 
C.O.R.E – Community, Ownership, Respect, Excellence 

 
 

MEETING INFO 
 
 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Monday: General Tso Spicy Chicken w/ Rice Tuesday:  Walking Tacos 
 

 Wednesday:  Cats Fil-A Chicken Sandwich 
 

Thursday: Chicken Alfredo w/ Breadstick  Friday: Bosco Cheese Stuffed Breadstick 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

GENERAL 
 

Want to become an exchange student? Check the Cat Chat areas for information on the Rotary Youth 
Exchange Program. Participants must be between 16 and 18 as of August 1, 2026, have a minimum 
GPA of 2.8 and demonstrate leadership in school and community. Application deadline is 9/17/2025 
for the August 2026 exchange year! There is plenty more information on the flyers, so check it out!  

 
Are you looking to get more involved in the FFA? If so, join us on September 23rd after school in Mrs. 
Feuerstein's room to make some teacher appreciation crafts and learn about upcoming events. Sign-

ups will be posted on the pole outside Mrs. Kaminski's room. 
 

Attention Freshman! We have an open Student Senate spot. If you are interested contact Ms. Yeager. 
There will be a freshman class meeting TOMORROW during Seminar in the auditorium.  

 
Do you LOVE to sing, and want to be a part of an amazing vocal group here at MHS? Do you want to 

show off for our school and community, and represent the amazing vocal talent we have at MHS? Sign 
up on Mr. Emelander's door for Stanton Street Singers! We rehearse before school, allowing you to 

get the best start to your day! Email Mr. Emelander for more information, or just sign up and step out 
of your comfort zone. Can't wait to hear you! 

 
The 2025 yearbooks are in! If you ordered one, you can pick it up in the main office from Mrs. Dean. 
There is a small amount of extra yearbooks available for purchase if you did not order one. They are 

$50 each and will only be sold on a first come first served basis.  
 

The FFA is hosting a beach clean at the Montague pier up on Sunday September 21 from 2-4 and 
we’re even going to Culvers after! We’d love to have everyone come join us! 

 
Pink out shirt pre-orders were due last week. If you would still like a Pink Out shirt for Friday's game 

the cost is $12. You can order during either lunch in the school store. 
 

 ________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
FROM THE COUNSELOR   

 
 
 

 __________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:   
 

Presten Hughes, MariKathleen Fekken, Kenedi Stadel 

SPORTS NEWS: 
 



Student Blue Crew shirts or passes are for sale in the office! Buy a shirt or a pass for $20 and it will 
get you into all HOME athletic events for the entire year (excluding playoffs games). Remember, this 

is only available to students. 
 

The girls golf team took first place in their home invitational on Friday over a field of 10 teams.  
Cadence Fox tied for the low tournament score and took first overall in a playoff after making birdie 
on the first playoff hole.  Addi Smith medaled in 6th place and Brynlee Kessler medaled in 9th.  Molly 

Mulder placed 11th. 
 

TODAY’S EVENTS: 
 

• MHS V G Golf @ WMC Jamboree #49:00 AM to 1:00 PM 
• MHS JV B Soccer vs Manistee5:00 PM to 6:30 PM 
• MHS V B Soccer vs Manistee6:45 PM to 8:15 PM 
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